
 

 

 

Leadership Development opportunities available in early 2025  

In 2025, a range of leadership development opportunities will be offered that focus on developing skills and 
competencies in the DOBCEL Strategy 2035 and the soon-to-be-shared Leadership Competency Framework. 

Five of the programs offered commence in early 2025, with these programs requiring commitment in 2024 to 
attend.  

The five programs requiring an expression of interest or commitment to attend need to be completed before the 
end of the 2024 school year are listed below. Further information on all programs can be sourced by clicking on the 
program title.  

Keynote presentation: Leading from the Middle – presented by Andy Hargreaves 
(registrations close Friday 6 December 2024) 
 
Expression of Interest (EOI): 12-Month Program - Leading from the Middle -  
Presented by Andy Hargreaves, Pasi Sahlberg, and Dave Runge (EOIs close Friday 6 December 
2024) 
 
Leading with Integrity for Excellence – presented by The Brown Collective (registration due 
by Friday 13 December 2024) 
 
6R Program – Experience Principal Program - Presented by The Brown Collective 
(registration due by Friday 13 December 2024) 
 
Expressions of Interest (EOI): Pathways to Principalship –– presented by The Brown 
Collective (EOIs close Friday 13 December 2024) 
 
In addition to these programs, there will be additional programs throughout 2025 focused on developing skills in the 
DOBCEL Strategy 2035 and supporting the development of behaviours and actions in the Leadership Competency 
Framework. Details of these programs will be shared before the end of the 2024 school year.  

For further information, please contact Fiona Murphy.  
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